
Town of Sweden 

Legal Notice 

Town Board Special Workshop 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Town Board of the Town of Sweden will hold a  

special workshop on  

 

Tuesday, September 17, 2024 

6:00 p.m. 

Sweden Town Hall 

 

for the purpose of discussing the proposed 2025 Budget.  No Town Board action will  

be taken at the workshop. 

 

This by Order of the Sweden Town Board  

Karen M. Sweeting, Town Clerk 


